From: Ered
To: Dale Bickel

Cc: David Tillotson; Wolfgang Kurtz
Subject: KABN-FM

Date: Friday, March 28, 2014 3:15:02 PM
Dale,

This is just to make sure that you were informed that KABN-FM was returned to service under the sta
you granted. The resumption was accomplished on March 24, 2014 and a notice was timely filed in
CDBS as required. The return to service was done at the direction of Wolfgang Kurtz in his
representative capacity as the president of AERS, and was done by the undersigned at the licensed
location. The station continues to be on the air.

Thank you for your assistance.

Charles Dunham
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